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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“How many weapons are confiscated from people on attending a uk court in 2012, 2013 & 2014 By weapon I mean knives or sharp implements or items that could cause assault like a kosh”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds the information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. Please find attached with this letter, data in relation to the seizure of weapons from Feb 2012 until Feb 2014.
HMCTS takes the issue of security within courts extremely seriously and has a robust security and safety system to protect all court users and the Judiciary.

This system includes mandatory bag searches, metal detectors and surveillance cameras, as well as court security officers who have legislative powers to protect all those in the court building. The powers of the court security officers include the ability to restrain and remove people from the building should there be a need. It is an offence to be in possession of a knife with a blade of more than three inches. If an individual is caught trying to enter any court building with such a knife or gun the police will be called and appropriate action will be taken. 
Our security system is continually monitored to ensure that it is effective and proportionate and mitigates against the risks faced.

